

Jessica Grady <jgrady@cityoflittleflock.com>

November City Council regular & work session meetings canceled

Mayor <mayor@cityoflittleflock.com>

Wed. Nov 9, 2022 at 12:00 PM

To: City Council <council@cityoflittleflock.com>, Richard Crow <treasurer@cityoflittleflock.com>, Street Superintendent Wes Usrey <wusrey@cityoflittleflock.com>, "Chief Of Police Shawn Hollis, Little Flock, AR" <shollis@littleflockpolice.com>, "Chief Of Fire Dept. Moose Dunavan" <1101@cityoflittleflock.com>, Planning Commission <planning@cityoflittleflock.com> Cc: City Attorney George Rhoads <grr@mcrmt.com>, "Jessica Grady, Assistant To The Mayor" <jgrady@cityoflittleflock.com>

Members of City Council, Planning Commissioners and Department Heads,

There are no pressing items on the agenda in November so I am canceling the work session and regular City Council meetings this month. I'm certain we will have plenty of work ahead of us in the upcoming months to more than make up for missing this one.

When we meet in December we will vote on the 2023 Budget, review/approve the minutes from the October meeting, and review/approve the Treasurer's Report for the month of October and November.

Jessica - please notify Robert and have him post the cancellation on our website. (thanks!)

Best regards,

Mayor Jeff Van Sickler 1500 Little Flock Drive Little Flock, AR 72756-7029

P: (479) 636-2081 C: (479) 337-0508 F: (479) 636-2318